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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Strive for Five and Attendance Champions: 
Well done to our Year 4 pupils (Dodd class) who were last week’s Strive for Five winners 
with 91% of the class reading five times during the week. Our Attendance Champions were 
Year 3 (Barrow class) with an amazing 99.5% attendance. Fantastic! 
 
Year 2 residential to Bassenfell: 
We are pleased to offer our Year 2 pupil’s our annual one-night residential visit to 
Bassenfell, Bassenthwaite. Apologies in the delay in sharing the information with you – we 
had some issues in securing our usual spring-term dates with the centre and so this year, 
the visit will take place on Wednesday 16th – Thursday 17th July (which hopefully means that 
the children can experience their outdoor activities in sunny/warmer weather)! A letter will 
be sent home with children in Year 2 with further details about the trip.  
Residential trips for Year 3/4 to Derwent Hill & Year 5/6 pupils to London will take place in 
the next academic year as they are bi-annual visits.  
 
School lunch payments: 
Please could we request that school lunches are paid for as promptly as possible and on a 
weekly basis, as last week we had an outstanding collective amount of £900 owed to school. 
Thank you for your support in this matter.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 31/01/2025 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Mason Birkett 

Year 1 Carter Nicholson 

Year 2 Sam Motley 

Year 3 Penny Cuthbertson 

Year 4 Noah Dawes 

Year 5 Max Foye 

Year 6 Robbie Irving 

Wk 27/01/2025 

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 98.75% 0.0% 

Haystacks 92.69% 3.85% 

Barrow 99.52% 0.0% 

Dodd 99.13% 0.0% 

Blencathra 96.0% 0.0% 

Skiddaw 97.78% 0.0% 

Whole 
School 

97.48% 0.74% 
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KABS ‘What you Love’ themed disco: 
The KABS disco will take place in the school hall on Thursday 13th February at the following 
times: 

• 5-6pm for Early Years & Key-Stage 1 children (children should be supervised by an 
adult) 

• 6.15-7.15pm for Key-Stage 2 pupils (children can be dropped off and collected for 
this disco) 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you! 
We would like to say a huge thank you to Oakhurst Garden Centre who have very kindly 
donated two bird feeders for our Forest School area. These are much appreciated and will 
help us to increase a wider range of biodiversity for our children to observe and enjoy. 
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KABS February lottery winners: 
Congratulations to our February winners –  
 

• 1st prize £50 R & M Irwin 

• 2nd prize £30 Kate Ritson 

• 3rd prize £20 Sue Leech 
 
Dates for your diary Spring 1: 
Please note that dates for various events will be added to this list throughout the term 
and so please check dates weekly to keep up to date. 

• Monday 3rd – Friday 7th February – Year 5&6 Bikeability week  

• Thursday 6th February – Year 5&6 Young Voices event in Manchester 

• Thursday 13th February – KABS discos in school hall   Early Years/KS1 disco: 5-6pm 

KS2: 6.15-7.15pm 

• Friday 14th February 3.20pm - Break-up for half-term 

• Monday 24th February - Return to school 

Kind regards,  

 
Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher 


